
January 21, 2007 

 

Hi Mom, 

 

I finished reading "No Ordinary Time". I never 

realized what a huge undertaking World War II was for 

the United States. The book says that at the beginning 

of the war, our military was smaller than 

Switzerland's. Do you want the book back? I'll donate 

it to our library if you don't want it. 

 

On Thursday, we fly to Florida for 2 weeks. We will be 

staying at the Royal Canadian Motel in Clearwater 

Beach. My cell phone number is 517-505-2696. Carol’s 

is 517-281-4447. This is the 3rd year we've gone to 

Clearwater Beach. It's going to be hard to find new 

things to do. I'd prefer some place more exotic. 

 

Did Laura tell you she is going with me on another 

trip to the Utah canyon country? We will be going the 

first week of April. 

 

Steve 


